Iola Historical Society

Board Meeting Minutes, August 27, 2018

Board members present — Cliff, Lee, Tom, Charlie T. and Sharon.

Tom approved the minutes from July meeting — Lee second. One correction, the name of the person considering
donation of dishes is Dorothy Peotter.

Tom gave a Treasurer’s report — Cliff suggested the IHS pay the balance of the caboose bill to Charlie Wasrud. Sharon
motioned to approved, Lee second.

Lee talked with golf course personnel about a donation to the historical marker program - $1,000.
Talked about the Taste of Norway.

Lee talked about the internet in the Resource Center. Need to contact a person to set up the Past Perfect program. Lee
will organize it.

Lee talked about the painting of the schoolhouse with help from friends in Clintonville. They will wash, prime and paint in
the spring.

Motion to adjourn accepted.

Membership Meeting Minutes, August 27, 2018

Cliff opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. Sixteen people were present.
Cliff called the meeting to order.

Minutes of July meeting approved by Sue Halverson, second by Lee.
Treasurer’s report by Tom. Lee motioned to approve, Louis Adams second.

Sharon talked about Taste of Norway.
e Need docents in all rooms.
Asked all members to bring pastries for sale.
Sharon will makes some Sandbakkels.
Mary and Chuck Gipp will make Krumkake.
Debby and Pam will make Fattigmann.
Martha, Bob, Lee and Sue will make Lefse.
Sherri Floristad will make and sell Lefse.
Jerry Johnson will display rugs.
Caboose will be open for display. Some of the money generated will pay the balance to Wasrud Construction.

Lee explained about the computer/internet in the Resource Center; also to hire someone for the Past Perfect program.
September program will feature John Gillespie (Rawhide program).

Greg Loescher said about 25 people attended the firehouse marker display.

Joel Edler motioned to adjourn, Sue H. second.

Minutes recorded by Acting Secretary — Sharon Peterson



